CORY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURE. 23rd February, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I have to inform you that the s.s."ORANJE NASSAU"
has been transferred to the Greek Flag.

I therefore enclose a copy of the Rpt.Cll on the
case and shall be glad if youw i1ll hold a survey for the
renewal of the Load Line Certificate in the svent of the
Special Survey, which 1s due 4,39, belng held at this time.

If the Special Survey is not to be completed, you
should carry out a Periodical Load Line Survey and verify the
freeboards in order that a new Certificate may be 1issued.

I shall be glad to recelve particulars of the
new name, port of registry, &c.

1 am,Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant Secretary.

The Surveyors, FEN © 2020
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